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May 25, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 

Re: Dominion Energy Ohio PIR 2428 Replacement Project,  
Case No. 18-515-GA-BNR 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On April 17, 2018, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“OPSB”) Staff issued a 
Report of Investigation approving Dominion Energy Ohio’s (“DEO”) 
Construction Notice subject to a number of conditions.  Condition No. 1 
requires DEO to provide copies of permits and authorizations, including all 
supporting documentation, to Staff.   

In compliance with Staff Report Condition No. 1, attached is a copy of the e-
mail correspondence regarding the City of Akron’s approval of the revised 
SWPPP. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Devin D. Parram 

Attachment 

Cc: Ashton Holderbaum (w/Attachment) 
Eric Morrison (w/Attachment) 
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Subject: SWPPP Approval for Dominion Energy Ohio PIR 2428 - Woodsview Drive Project

From: McCutcheon, Paul [mailto:PMcCutcheon@akronohio.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 6:35 AM 
To: Gregory K Eastridge (Services - 6) 
Subject: [External] RE: SWPPP Approval for Dominion Energy Ohio PIR 2428 - Woodsview Drive Project 

With the approval from SSWCD the City approves this project. 

Paul McCutcheon 
Engineering Technician III 
City of Akron 
330-375-2356 

From: Gregory K Eastridge [mailto:gregory.k.eastridge@dominionenergy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 3:31 PM 
To: McCutcheon, Paul 
Subject: SWPPP Approval for Dominion Energy Ohio PIR 2428 - Woodsview Drive Project 

Good afternoon, Paul: 

Based on the addition of a new temporary access to the project area, Dominion Energy Ohio revised 
the SWPPP and Summit County approved the revised SWPPP.  I don’t think this was provided to you. 

Please reply to this message with any concerns the City may have with the SWPPP.  If none, please 
reply to this message with a message of approval. 

Thank you, 

Greg 
Gregory K. Eastridge 

Environmental Specialist III 

Dominion Energy Environment and Sustainability 

320 Springside Drive, Suite 320 

Akron, Ohio 44333 

PH:  (330) 664-2576 

Cell: (330) 571-7855 

Fax:  (330) 664-2669 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message contains information which may be legally 
confidential and or privileged and does not in any case represent a firm ENERGY COMMODITY bid or offer 
relating thereto which binds the sender without an additional express written confirmation to that effect. The 
information is intended solely for the individual or entity named above and access by anyone else is 
unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents 
of this information is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, 
please reply immediately to the sender that you have received the message in error, and delete it. Thank you.



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 
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Case No(s). 18-0515-GA-BNR

Summary: Correspondence of Dominion Energy Ohio in Compliance with Staff Report
Condition No. 1 electronically filed by Teresa  Orahood on behalf of Sally W. Bloomfield


